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I oppose SJR 30. The petition process is already hard, awkward, and difficult to 

navigate for citizens in Oregon. This bill would make it even harder for civil discourse 

and citizen engagement to happen. Please remember you are a civil servants 

beholden to the people of Oregon, not Lords over us. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jordan Ohrt 

Stayton City Council 


